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BE OUR GUEST
 Join us for the 68th TLCU annual 
meeting where you can visit with 
the CEO, employees, and the Board 
of Directors. The meeting will take 
place May 17, 2022 at 6 pm at the 
Main Office.

Annual Meeting
2022

CHANGE IN TERMS
Collection Items- $20.00
Research/Account Reconciliation-$25/hr 

  Effective June 1, 2022

After over 31 successful years of service with TLCU, Vice 
President of Lending, Nancy Sherk, is retiring at the end of April. 
Nancy began her career with TLCU in August of 1991, and 
quickly made her mark when she was promoted to Head Teller in 
December of the same year. Further expanding her 
responsibilities with the Credit Union, Nancy spent five years as 
the Loan Officer in Bremen; eventually leading to her elevation to 
both Branch Manager of the Bremen office and the VP of Lending. 
Through the 22 years in her dual role as Branch Manager and VP 
of Lending, Nancy has been able to help the members of TLCU at 
both the branch and institutional level. 

Nancy has always had a strong desire to help people and helping 
her members is what she does best; she truly lives the credit union 
motto of “people helping people”. Members and employees 
describe her as someone who “always has a smile on her face” 
and ‘has a knack for making people feel good”. When asked about 
Nancy, CEO Kendra Fleckner immediately described her as “a 
genuine person”. Fleckner went on to say, “I am lucky to have 
worked with Nancy, the credit union and community are going to 
miss her immensely. She goes above and beyond to ensure a task 
is completed and I have the utmost respect for Nancy and wish 
her the best of luck and happiness in this new chapter of her life”. 

In a statement about her time at TLCU, Nancy’s kind heart was on 
full display, saying, “I am grateful for every day that I spent 
working at TLCU Financial. It meant that I was with people that I 
thought of like family. Members and co-workers went from 
strangers to friends. It has been my utmost pleasure to have 
served and worked with such wonderful people”.   

We at TLCU are thankful for the years of dedication Nancy has 
given to the credit union and the community. While it feels like 
we’re losing a piece of the credit union, we are fortunate for the 
impact Nancy has made in all our lives.  For those who have been 
fortunate enough to know Nancy, please feel free to stop by the 
Bremen Branch during the month of April to show your 
appreciation and wish her good luck in her retirement.  

GOOD LUCK NANCY
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Thursday, November 24, 2022 
Friday, November 25, 2022 
Thanksgiving

Saturday, December 24, 2022 
Monday December 26, 2022 
Christmas

Saturday, December 26, 2022 
Monday, January 2, 2023 
New Year's Eve/Day

HOURS HOLIDAY CLOSINGS SERVICES
Mishawaka
1816 N. Main
(574) 255-3193 
Monday - Friday
9:00 a.m. - 5:00 p.m. 
Friday drive-through 
8:30 a.m. - 5:30 p.m. 
Saturday
(drive-through only) 
9:00 a.m. - 12:00 p.m.

Bremen
1122 W. Plymouth 
(574) 546-5666 
Monday - Friday
9:00 a.m. - 5:00 p.m. 
Friday drive-through 
8:30 a.m. - 5:30 p.m. 
Saturday
(drive-through only) 
9:00 a.m. - 12:00 p.m

Saturday, January 1, 2022 
New Year's Day

Monday, January 17, 2022 
Martin Luther King Jr. Day

Monday, February 21, 2022 
President's Day

Friday, April 15, 2022 
Close at 1pm
Good Friday/Easter

Saturday, May 28, 2022 
Monday, May 30, 2022 
Memorial Day

Monday, June 20, 2022 
Juneteenth

Saturday, July 2, 2022 
Monday, July 4, 2022 
Independence Day

Saturday, September 3, 2022 
Monday, September 5, 2022 
Labor  Day

Monday, October 10, 2022 
Columbus Day

Friday, November 11, 2022 
Veteran's Day

WWW.TLCUFINANCIAL.ORG
PO Box 804, Mishawaka, IN 46546-0804  |  PO Box 33, Bremen, IN 46506
Please use these addresses for any mailing.  For security purposes, please use the PO BOXES.

You can still access your account through home banking and online bill pay.

GO PAPERLESS
Avoid Paper Statement Fee

Sign up for e-statements to save and 
have the convenience of it all at your 
fingertips!

e-Statements
Click, view, or print

your statement 
online anytime!

Visa Credit Cards
Car/Truck Loans
Boat/RV Loans
Home Equity Loans
Personal Loans
Wire Services
Audio Response
Mature Plus Club
Home Banking
ATM Machines
Mobile Banking
e-Statements

THE IMPORTANCE OF UPDATING 
YOUR ACCOUNT BENEFICIARIES

Beneficiaries listed on your account forms will receive your 
assets, by law, regardless of what is listed in your will.  This 
ensures your assets go where you want them to.  While also 
eliminating the potentially costly and time consuming 
probate process for your family later.  Naming one or more 
secondary beneficiaries is also a good idea.

Share Accounts
IRA Accounts
Share Draft Checking 
Christmas Savings 
Share Certificates 
ATM/Debit Card 
Payroll Deduction 
Direct Deposit 
Money Orders 
Notary Services 
Mobile Wallet
 Bill Pay

VISA PURCHASE ALERTS

Visa Purchase Alerts can keep your 
account secure by empowering you to 
catch fraud.

Create an account and choose the notification triggers 
that fit your lifestyle.  You will get real-time text or 

email alerts based on your selections.

https://purchasealerts.visa.com/vca-web/login

Keep your 
account secure

Take an 
active role

Choose your 
alerts
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